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Mrs. Dobie Hatley
P. 0. Box 491
Glen Rose, Texas 76043

Dear Mrs. Hatley:

I called you today to find out if you had received a copy of the transcript
from our meeting of February 10, 1984. 1 found that you had not received a
copy; I am, therefore, enclosing the following material:

a. A copy of your signed statement of February 10, 1984, which
I wrote at your request for your signature;

b. A copy of the typed transcript of our interview on February 10,
1984; and

c. A copy of our April 29, 1984 memorandum from me to Mr. T. A.
Ippolito (NRC), transmitting items a and b to Mr. Ippolito.

At your request, I am alsc transmitting a copy of this material to Ms. Billie
Garde. I apologize for the delay in providing this information to you.

Mr. Check and I very much appreciate the time and effort you devoted to the
discussion on February 10, 1984. I also appreciate your discussion on the
telephone today, and confirm my desire to talk to you again soon about your
concerns regarding the Comanche Peak plant. As we discussed, I will be in
contact with you to set up a mutually agreeable time to meet. In the
meantime, if you need to talk to me, please call me collect at (817)860-8106.

Sincerely,

Ottetna s, By

RichardP'Pqe'ﬂﬂiso. Director
Division of Reactor Safety
and Projects

Enclosures:
As stated

cc w/enclosures:

Ms. Billie Garde

Citizens Clinic Director
Government Accountability Project
1901 Que Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20009
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